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    Thursday 14th June 2018
	Dear Parents,
Thank you to all the staff who supported the Year 5 residential to Youlbury last week. I popped up to see the children on the Thursday evening and the children were having a wonderful time. 

I am looking forward to hearing all about the Year 6 trip to Osmington Bay this weekend. Mrs Cargill will be sending over lots of lovely photos of the children and I will upload these to the school website under the section titled ‘News – June – Osmington Bay Year 6’; you can see what the children are getting up to!

55 different acts have entered for this years’ Stockham’s Got Talent! This demonstrates what a wonderful, confident group of children we have!  Auditions will take place on Wednesday 27th June – all day in the hall. The finals will be on Friday 6th July. A huge thank you to Samantha Swift from Snob and Lock in Wantage for offering to provide medals and trophies for the children in the final. 

Year 5 will be taking part in a singing concert tomorrow afternoon in our school hall.  Other schools in our Springline partnership (St Amands, Stanford and Fitzwaryn School) will be joining us. Photo to follow.

Important dates – 

15th-18th June – Year 6 on PGL trip to Osmington Bay, Children’s sponsored run and Florian Stoermer running a marathon around the school!

Tuesday 19th June at 2.40pm – Year 1 class assembly

20th June –Year 3 and 4 overnight trip to Pathhill

22nd and 25th June – INSET days

27th June – ‘Stockham’s Got Talent’ auditions in hall

2nd July – Year 1 trip to The Living Rainforest

Tuesday 3rd July at 2.40pm – Year 3 class assembly

4th July – Year 2 to Marwell Zoo

5th July – Children meeting their new teacher - swap over afternoon, Year 6 KAs transition day

6th July –Talent show final in the hall in the morning. 

11th July – KS1 sports day at 9.30am, KS2 sports at 1.30pm

13th July – FOS Summer disco and BBQ

Saturday 14th July – Flo and Mr Burbank’s Race to the Stones!

16th July – Annual reports home to parents

Wednesday 18th July at 2.40pm – Foundation class assembly, Year 6 Leaver’s BBQ

25th July – Leavers assembly for Year 6 parents (am - time to be confirmed), school ends at 12.10pm

2018

Inset Day - September 4th 2018

Children return on Wednesday 5th September 2018 at 8.40am

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week was Ronnie and Zoe. Thank you for your help.  


Mr. Burbank and Flo Stoermer are running 100km on 14th July along the ridgeway to raise money for Stockham School ICT equipment. If you would like to make a donation, please visit the link below to the Friends of Stockham Total Giving Page.  Thank you!
                 https://www.totalgiving.co.uk/mypage/sssh
On Wednesday 7th June, we took a team to the Wantage cricket tournament. In the first round we won 2 out of 3 of our games making it through to the 3rd/4th play off.  We finished 4th over all.

It was great to see some new faces at a school competition and have children trying out new skills. Everyone was very supportive of each other - doing Stockham proud for sporting attitude and even persevering in the rain!
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On Friday 13th July (6:30-8:30pm) Friends of Stockham will be hosting their annual FAMILY Disco & BBQ. Bring Granny and Grandad and all your siblings too! There will be a disco, inflatables, BBQ, bar, ice cream, face painting, glitter tattoos & plenty of fun. Entry is £1 per person (paid on the gate – no tickets required). As always, children MUST be accompanied by an adult and supervised at all times. Put the date in your diaries now! friendsofstockham@gmail.com
CLASS NEWS
Year F  In Foundation this week we have really enjoyed learning about cake decorators. We
             have designed our own cakes and can't wait to sell them (with pretend money) to
             the parents on Thursday. 

Year 1  In Year 1 we have learned about the life cycle of a sunflower and thought about 
             what plants need to make them grow. We have planted broad beans and made 
             bracelets showing what we have learnt. We have also been working hard on our 
             spellings and handwriting this week.
Year 2  We have been completing lots of ‘Rumble in the Jungle’ topic work this week!  We

             have been looking at jungle paintings by the artist Henri Rousseau and we have been

             annotating world maps to show where jungle animals can be found.
Year 3  This week we have been learning about European artists as part of our new topic
             European Explorers. We have been amazing at maths, used our reasoning skills
             and learnt about perimeter of 2-D shapes.
Year 4  This week Year 4 have been describing different angles and triangles in maths.  As
             part of our Romans topic we have been making our own mosaics and in DT we
             have begun designing Roman chariot models.  In science we have been learning
             about how different animals adapt to their habitats.
Year 5  This week we have finished our fractions unit and started looking at percentages.  In 

             English we have been learning how to write in multi clause sentences.
Year 6  This week Year 6 have been exploring micro-organisms in science.  We have been

             learning new athletics skills in PE and exploring money and finances in PSHCE.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Kiki for her amazing effort and improvement in her writing. She has produced 
             some fantastic pieces of work this week. Isabella for her increasing
             confidence. She has tried really hard this week and has made us proud. 

Year 1  Chloe and Madison for always setting a great example. You both use your
             Learning Powers in every single lesson and always try your best. Well done, girls!

Year 2  Kiran and Theo for such wonderful effort with grammar throughout the last few

             terms.  Your efforts have really paid off and your understanding of grammar is

             now excellent.  I am so proud of you both, well done.
Year 3  Omar for brilliant effort answering questions on the carpet in all lessons. Holly for 
             excellent creative story writing using possessive apostrophes.
Year 4  All of Year 4 for an excellent assembly!
Year 5  All of Year 5 for a fantastic assembly and field trip.
Year 6  All of Year 6 for your fantastic writing over the year.  The moderators were really 

             impressed with you all.  I knew you would all be amazing.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 6 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 5 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 5!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










